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Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening 4pm – 7pm Thursday 12th May 2022 

 
We are very pleased to invite you to the Year 7 Parents’ Evening which takes place on Thursday 12th 

May 2022 between 4pm – 7pm. 
 

This is an important opportunity for you to meet with subject teachers to discuss the progress your 

child is making. The Parents’ Evening will be held in school, we are very much looking forward to 
meeting you. 

 
Appointments can be made using the Epriase App or by visiting Epraise.co.uk and logging in. Please 
follow the instructions below to book an appointment: 

 
1. Select the community tab. 
2. Select Parents’ Evening.  

3. Select your child’s teacher and select the time.  
4. Please only book appointments between 4-7pm. Leave some gaps between appointments to 

allow movement between appointments.  
 
If you have not logged in before: 

 
1. Visit Epraise – Epraise.co.uk. 
2. Select Wreake Valley Academy. 

3. Click on the parents tab.  
4. Sign in using the email address that you have supplied the school. You will be sent an email 

to login.  
 
If you are having any difficulty with the above, please contact us on admin@wreake.bepschools.org 

or call reception where we will advise. Students can speak to Mr Naujeer at break and lunch if they 
are having any difficulties with their appointments.  

 
Mrs Knowles - SENDCo will be available on the evening for parents to speak to.  You can either make 
an appointment in advance or drop in to see her during the evening. 

 
If you have a positive LFT result or are showing symptoms of Covid-19 please do not attend the 
evening but notify us by email: admin@wreake.bepschools.org. We will organise for the subject 

teachers to contact you.  
 

We look forward to meeting you. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further 
questions. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Tree Price              Yas Naujeer 
Heads of Year 7                         Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


